
 
 

TO: Hamburg Township Board of Trustees 

FROM: Pat Hohl 

DATE: June 12, 2024 

AGENDA ITEM TOPIC: Type here. 

 Number of Supporting Documents:  1 

Requested Action 

Please reappoint Ron Muir and John Hamlin to a 3-year term on the Planning Commission beginning July 
1, 2024 and ending June 30, 2027. 

Please reappoint Ben Russell, Bill Rill and Brian Ignatowski to a 3-year term on the ZBA beginning July 1, 
2024 and ending June 30, 2027. 

Background 

As noted, all five of these individuals have served on the respective commission and board and it is the 
recommendation of both David Rohr and myself that they be reappointed.  

 

 


